Rosenberg Corey

From: Kathy Rogers <kathy@marcrogersinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 10:00 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Vote No on HB 2004-A

| urge you to vote NO on HB 2004-A. Rent control is NOT the answer to an already low supply of housing. This will only
make the matter worse. It is bad policy for EVERYONE.

Kathy Rogers
503-704-9173

3815 SE Ankeny St.
Portland, OR 97214



